From: Lynda A Frechette < <u>kwlynda@bellsouth.net</u>>

Date: April 17, 2019 at 5:27:40 PM EDT To: cityclerk@cityofkeywest-fl.gov Subject: In Support Of Peace Store

Reply-To: Lynda A Frechette < kwlynda@bellsouth.net >

Dear Planning Board Members,

My husband and I are writing this to support the Conditional Use and Variance Application for 403-405 Caroline St.... the proposed PEACE STORE, set for April 18 at the planning Board Meeting. We are property owners at 330 Caroline St., in the Truman Annex, right past the Presidential Gates, VERY near this location.

We know Valsin Marmillion and Juan Pisani, and they are first class neighbors and residents of Key West. Along with One Human Family, THE PEACE STORE, their commitment to Peace, and what the positive message this store represents is what Key West should epitomize. Unlike other loud businesses in the area, The Peace Store would be a haven of just that... peace, love and joy!

I cannot imagine you not approving their request for this variance. They have Key West's best interests at heart.

Thank you for considering our support of The Peace Store at this location.

Sincerely, Lynda and Bob Frechette 330 Caroline St. 305-295-0340.